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Comments: I object to closing these roads. Many roads have been closed over the years. Causing congestion for

campers and hunters. Arizona is beautiful and not being able to access these roads is horrible. I am a 43 year

native. I have grown up in this unit. Cherished it. And it's been difficult to enjoy it over the years. So I object

closing any of the roads. If people are abusing the roads and the forest, then they need to be ticketed. Law

abiding, licensed hunters and most citizens should not be punished because of a select few. I see violations

every time I am out. Kids driving down forest road 300, parents with kids in their UTV's with no helmets. These

people should be ticketed. Just as they crack down on drunk driving, they need to crack down on the violators so

the people that actually appreciate the forest can still enjoy it.


